
 

 

 

 

 

To:  G6 Parents 

From: Dr Agnes Wai, Principal 

Date: 19th February 2020  

 

The Result of Application for Secondary One Places at St Stephen’s College (SSC) 

 

In view of the development of the novel coronavirus infection, the Education Bureau (EDB) has 

announced that all schools in Hong Kong would not resume classes before 16th March 2020. 

Affected by this deferral of class resumption, the administrative arrangements for Secondary 

School Places Allocation (SSPA) will be adjusted accordingly to provide schools with sufficient 

time to handle the related work. 

 

Subsequently, the announcement of result of Application for Secondary One Places at the SSC 

will be rescheduled after the class resumption instead of at the end of February. The School will 

be allocated enough time for administrative preparation to facilitate sufficient time for parents 

and students to register at the College. 

  

 

 

因應新型冠狀病毒感染疫情的發展，教育局於早前宣佈全港學校不會早於三月十六日

復課。受延遲復課的影響，本年度中學學位分配辦法（中一派位）的行政程序將作出相應

調整，讓學校有足夠時間處理相關工作。 

 

有鑑於此，聖士提反書院原訂於二月下旬公佈申請中一學位結果，將改為復課後才作

公佈，讓校方能有充足的準備，以便利家長及學生前往中學辦理註冊手續。 

  

    以上通告 

六年級學生家長 

校長 

 衞燕華博士 

二○二○年二月十九日 


